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This bill is a sham, or at least is based on misinformation about the security and 

legitimacy of mail in ballots.  There is ample evidence that mail-in voting in Oregon 

leads to remarkably high voter engagement and turnout, facilitates voting by rural 

citizens, older individuals and those with disabilities.  This bill is simply an attempt at 

voter suppression and should be acknowledged as such.  We have a strong, 

democratic election system that should be emulated by the other49 states.   


